
Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

I’m happy to share with you that Maharshi Dayanand University is 

organizing 'Rang Bahar', a flower festival on March 19, 2021. Different competitive 

activities  will be organized on this occasion. You are requested to kindly motivate and 

encourage your students to participate in this event.  

The participants may fill out the google form 

(https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1m_F15WWXtzA17VQ9RqUeTXjuQp-

g0YzCvj3JWS-aivY/viewform?gxids=7628&edit_requested=true )or send the 

duly filled in entry form by email at rangbaharmdu@gmail.com or submit the 

hard copy of entry form at the DSW office, M.D.University Rohtak latest by 

17.03.2021. The google form, entry form and other details are attached herewith. 

In case of a query participants may contact Dr. Vinita Hooda, HOD Botany at 

9896795000. 

 

Thanking you 

 

Regards 

Dr. Vinita Hooda 

Professor and Head, Botany Department 

Convenor Rang Bahar 
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